120-kV GRAND-BRÛLÉ-SAINT-SAUVEUR SUPPLY LINE PROJECT HIGHLIGHTS

MEETING 2 – REGIONAL TECHNICAL COMMITTEE

- The regional technical committee (RTC) met on January 16, 2014.
- The committee drafted a comprehensive list of the needs, interests and obligations of the different stakeholders to be considered when analyzing the solution or solutions.
- The committee members worked on defining the issues involved in meeting the increased demand for electricity in the regional county municipalities of Pays-d'en-haut and Laurentides.
- The final description of these issues will help the committee explore solutions, which it will do at the next meeting.
- At the next meeting, Hydro-Québec will present the regional planning of its transmission system.
- The next committee meeting will be held on Thursday, February 6, 2014.